
Effective SEPTEMBER 15: New SDPL Hours

Library System Update:

Starting September 15, 2025, San Carlos Branch Library will be CLOSED on Mondays. The
weekly schedule will be as follows:

Tuesday: 11:30 AM – 8 PM
Wednesday-Saturday: 9:30 AM – 6 PM
Closed Sundays and Mondays.

 

There are 17 branches which will remain open on Mondays. Please see the flyer below for details.

 

Announcement: List of Libraries open on Mondays

 

 

https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/2025/09/03/effective-july-1-new-sdpl-hours/
https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/2025-mondays-announcement-vertical.pdf

